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22 July 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

We are writing to inform you that Yr 11 Student’s exam results will be published on Thursday 22nd August 2019 and staff will be at Dampier Street from 9.30am to 12.30pm should you wish to collect them.  If you are unable to call in, we will post your results to you.  If students cannot collect them yourself, and wish to send someone else, please ensure they bring with them a letter giving permission and signed by yourself; results cannot be released without this.

On results day we will also have any exam certificates that you have achieved and been awarded to date, available for you to collect.  Your GCSE certificates will be sent to the school in November and we will be in touch to let you know when they are available for collection.

If you have any questions about what will happen in the next academic year or about your college place, please do not hesitate to contact Richard Lucas at school. If attending college, you will be invited to taster and enrolment days and these are an important part of this process.
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Enjoy your summer break and we wish you all the best for the future.

Yours faithfully,
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Richard Lucas				Holly Jones
Assistant Head				Exams Officer
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Headteacher: Jo Simons
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